
s Department of fibubltc instruction
©uebet, ©.When replying give at 

the head of your letter this 
number.

50/22
Address your answer to 

“The Superintendent of Public 
Instruction, Quebec, P. Q." January 12th, l;-22.

Dear Sir

This note is simply to remind you that it was agreed 
at the last meeting of the Protestant Committee of the Council 
of Public Instruction, that all criticisms and suggestions that 
members wish to make in regard to the Memorandum for Teachers 
on Religious and Moral Education, of which you have a copy in 
type, should be sent to me not later than the twentieth of 
this month.I

In order that the next report of the sub-committee on the 
Course of Study may be fully appreciated, a copy of all criti­
cisms will be^ given to each member of the Committee before the 
üecruary meeting, as well as a copy of the report of the sub-comini- 
w^ee, should such report be placed in my hands one clear week 
bel ore the meeting of the general committee.

Yours faithfully,

7

Secretary

-

Ik.


